

Memorandum

To: Gold Coast Health Plan Partners

From: Lupe González, PhD, MPH

Director of Health Education, Cultural and Linguistic Services

Re: Postponed: Mental Health Issues in the Deaf and Hard of Hearing Community

Cultural Competency Training

Date: March 12, 2020

In adherence with social distancing protocols during the COVID-19 pandemic, Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) has postponed the upcoming cultural competency training: "Mental Health Issues in the Deaf and Hard of Hearing Community."

The training, scheduled for Thursday, March 26, will take place at a later date. GCHP will alert providers, staff and community partners of the new training date when it becomes available.

For more information, contact Veronica Estrada, cultural and linguistics specialist, at 1-805-437-5603 or CulturalLinguistics@goldchp.org.